
 

 

Dear Patients, 

 
Frisco Center for Internal Medicine remains persistent in staying up to date 
on matters concerning COVID-19. We follow the Centers for Disease Control 
and Prevention(CDC) to ensure our office has the best procedures in place 
to keep our staff, patients, and visitors healthy and safe. 

 

If you have any questions, please call our office at (214) 297-0297.  

 

We look forward to servicing your healthcare needs. 

 

Sincerely,  

Dr. Neela Shah and Dr. Maria-Raquel Weaver 


